
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reception – Celebrating Our Families 
In RE and PSHE, Reception children have been talking about their families and sharing what makes 
them special. They spoke about the things they love to do together at home, from everyday routines 
to special activities. 

 
Poppy told the class, “My family are special to me, they love me and we love to paint stones together!” 
The children then drew wonderful pictures of their families enjoying the things they love most. 
  
 
Year 3 Trigolf Trip  

Year 3 had a fantastic afternoon in the sunshine at Framwellgate School Durham, taking part in a carousel of 
golf activities.  Pupils learned key skills such as grip, stance, and swing, while also developing their 
resilience and teamwork. The trip was a great success and left everyone feeling proud of their efforts, and 
excited for more sporting adventures. 
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A Journey Through Europe 

 
 
Children enjoyed a tremendous day celebrating European Day of Languages 
at Browney. Our classrooms were transformed into different countries as each 
year group ‘travelled around Europe’ for an immersive experience involving 
food, flags and lots of language learning! 
 
As children moved across school, they enjoyed a taste of a different European 
country, where they learned about the culture, geography and, most 
importantly, the language of that country. At each stop, children were thrilled 
to try food native to that country and try speaking in a foreign language.  
 
Here is a glimpse of our European journey through school: 
 

Classroom Country Hello in the language Food we tried 
Reception Poland Cześć! Sausage and donuts 
Year 1 Spain Hola! Chorizo and omlette 
Year 2 Italy Buongiorno! Pizza 
Year 3 The Netherlands Begroeting! Waffles and cheese 
Year 4 Greece Geiá sou! Tzatsiki and breadsticks 
Year 5  Germany Hallo! Salami and Haribo 
Year 6 France Bonjour! (or Salut!) Baguette and Fromage à la crème 

 
Reminders 

• Only healthy snacks are permitted at break times.  Sweets, crisps and chocolate are not 
allowed and will be returned home. 

• Jewellery is not to be worn for school.  Earrings must be removed or covered for PE. 
• Nail varnish is not permitted for wear in school. 
• Children are not to use the Woodland Village before or after school. 
• The staff car park (with the exception of the disabled parking bay) is for the sole use of 

staff.  The carpark is not to be used as a thoroughfare. 
• Please park with the safety of the children in mind and with consideration to all road users 

and residents. Do not pull in to drop off at our school entrance on the yellow lines. 
• Dogs must not be brought onto school premises. 
• Children require a clear, freshly filled water bottle daily in school. 
• Please only send bags to school if it is necessary. 
• Extreme hair cuts and/or colours are not acceptable for school. 



 
Year Star of the Week Speller Word of the Week PE Star 
R Jake  Unbearable  

Arthur  1 Rosie Tilly Compare  
2 Alivia Jasmine voyage 
3 Freddie Thomas vitamin 

Nadia 
4 William Hunter kalimera 
5 Isla Evie pneumatics 
6 Nevaeh Jack Salut 
 
Dates for your Diary 
 

Date Event  
01/10/25 Black History Month Begins 
13/10/25 Harvest Festival at St. John’s Church - PM 
22/10/25 School Photographer 
22/10/25 Year 1 Gymnastics Festival PM after Photographer  
23/10/25 Halloween Disco 
24/10/25 Break up for Half Term  
03/11/25 Parents Evenings 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Harris 


